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A Note from Plumsteadville Volunteer Fire Company 

 
Please help us keep Plumsteadville, Bedminster and all mutual aid areas 
safe along with our first responders. 
 
If you are quarantined (mandatory or self-imposed) in your home due to 
possible or confirmed COVID-19 exposure, PLEASE notify the 911 
dispatcher when you call in an emergency. We also ask that you place a 
sign or note on your front door to alert our personnel to take infection 
prevention precautions before entering your home or business. 
 
We need to protect our personnel so that they will be able to continue to 
meet the emergency needs of the community. 
 
We have therefore modified our response protocols in order to protect our 
volunteers and as such will interview a resident upon arrival to determine 
any possible exposure risks. You may be asked to step out of your 
residences while our members mitigate any hazards inside. You also may 
see our members take extra precautions utilizing a higher level of Personal 
Protection Equipment (PPE) than usual. Please don’t be alarmed. 
 
Elsewhere, there have been fire companies quarantined after they have 
responded to homes where they were not alerted before entering. Those 
first responders are now unavailable to help anyone for at least 14 days. 
We must ensure our members remain safe and available to the community.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.  

  


